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· MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 13. The meeting will be held at the UAW Local 647 union hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00 PM, 1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:30 PM.
· INTERNATIONAL ELECTIONS- The results from the International Elections are not finalized. Some Locals have scheduled their elections for later in the month. The results should be in by the end of April.
· TRADE HIRINGS- gecareers.com has posted for Mechanical Maintenance and Electrical Maintenace openings. The posting no. for the Mech. Maint. opening is 1955271. The posting no. for the Electrical Maint. opening is 1955062. These postings are to fill immediate needs and also to create a pool for the future.
· OVERTIME LISTS- Despite the Committees objections, the Company is going to proceed with their plan to combine North and South Maint. and C&R overtime lists.
· HEALTH AHEAD DAY- This years Health Ahead Day is on Wednesday, May 14. We are looking for volunteers. If you can volunteer, contact Nancy Kolb at 324-8042.
· PLANTWIDE COLLECTION- The Stewards need to take up a plantwide collection for Joe Evans (TAO), who passed away recently. Our condolences to his family.
· STEWARDS TRAINING- The annual Stewards training will take place on Wed. May 7 in the EHS classroom located in Bldg. 700 Basement, Column 6 2/3. The first shift time is 7:30-8:30 AM. The 2nd and 3rd shift time is 3:30-4:30 PM.
· PARKING REROUTE- In the next few days the Company will be sending out communications about rerouting parking entrances to certain lots. This is to accommodate the building of the new Medical Center.

“ Every advance in this half-century-Social Security, civil rights,Medicare,aid to education,one after another- came with the support and leadership of American Labor.”    Jimmy Carter

Respectfully Submitted,
Dan Havlin, Communicator
IAM Local Lodge 912






To be added to the IAM mailing list, log on to: www.iamll912.org

